Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 265
From: Christian Marchegiani_

Sent: Saturday, 3 July 2021 6:28 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: No extension to State of Emergency Powers

Christian Marchegiani

To whom it may concern

I am writing to express my concern as QLD resident at the proposal to extend the State of Emergency
Powers. When will this end?

We have suffered enough and we will never forget at the next election about all the QLD people who have
lost their jobs and businesses over a gross overreach of powers.

How can we continue to live in fear of these powers hanging over our head? It is so hard to be aspirational
and the rate of depression and anxiety is going up.

We are watching and we will never forget.
Concerned resident

Christian Marchegiani
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